
Mark Rankin and John N. King collaborated on the design of this 

seminar, prior to his death on June 13, 2020. Although he cannot 

participate in the seminar, his long-term engagement with the literary, 

intellectual, and cultural history of the Renaissance and Reformation 

have shaped its intellectual program. For information about his 

publications related to this program, see the seminar bibliography. 


